
 

January 10, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Carole and all Professional Women’s Network Members, 
 
The Monterey Symphony would like to warmly invite all members of the 
Professional Women’s Network to attend our upcoming Women’s Night Out 
this Valentine’s Weekend.  Women’s Night Out is Saturday, February 16 from 
6:30 – 8 p.m.  All attendees are welcome to attend the Monterey Symphony 
concert directly following Women’s Night Out -- the concert is included in 
your $25 ticket price! 
 
Women’s Night Out is a night of indulgence on the beautiful terraces of the 
Sunset Center.  This year we are featuring our favorite local artisans, 
delicious Mexican-themed appetizers and cocktails, local wines, an 
instrument petting zoo and more! 
 
Last year we welcomed 150 guests for an unforgettable Valentine's Weekend 
at the Symphony.  In addition to attending our event, we would like to invite 
PWN Members to interact on a deeper level with our attendees by providing 
items for a PWN Raffle Basket.  All participants in the raffle basket will 
receive contact information for the attendees who expressed interest in your 
basket. 
 
Please email a description of your raffle item and a short bio of your business 
to cfillmore@montereysymphony.org.  Also, please bring the physical item 
for the raffle basket to the February 6 PWN meeting. 
 
Thank you for your partnership and for everything you do to empower and 
inspire women on the Monterey Peninsula! 
 

 
 

Caitlin Fillmore 
Development and Special Events Coordinator 
Monterey Symphony 
831-646-8511 
cfillmore@montereysymphony.org 
 


